
4th East Asian Games – Website Linked Up(第四屆東亞運動會 – 網頁連
結) (28/10/2005)

 

Dear All,

In order to enable members of the university community to know the latest news of the 4th East
Asian Games, which is going to take place from 29 October to 6 November 2005 in Macau, the
Library has created a link to the EAG’s website on its homepage (http://library.umac.mo/lib.html).
The EAG’s website offers information and news on the competition program and schedule, medals
and ranking, athletes’ profile and other relevant items that you may be interested in.

You are welcome to visit this website for the latest EAG news!

Regards,
UM International Library


